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Comments: I've reviewed the East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange plan. As a Montana native and

Livingston resident, I believe the option to do nothing regarding access to the Crazies is not viable for anyone. 

The proposed land exchange appears to be a reasonable solution for both the public and impacted land owners.

I fully support it.


